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Across

1 Author of both a 
gospel and the Acts 
of the Apostles (4)

6 The Catholic Church 
reveres her above all 
of the saints (4)

8 In Baptism, you are 
cleansed of your 
Original Sin and all 
____ sins. (8)

10 One of the two key 
moments in Jesus
life when God the 
Father clearly 
revealed Jesus
divinity (15)

13 Every aspect of 
Jesus earthly life is 
a Revelation of the 
_____ (6)

15 A revealed teaching 
of Christ proclaimed 
to the fullest extent 
of the exercise of the 
authority of the 
Church s 
Magisterium (5)

16 Matthew s 
genealogy connects 
Jesus lineage to 
_____, the father of 
the Jews, (7)

17 Joyfully proclaims 
Mary as the Mother 
of God (9)

18 The _____ years
refer to the time 
between Jesus birth 
and early childhood 
until he entered the 
public scene at his 
Baptism (6)

19 Old Testament title 
describing an 
adoptive son who 

had a special 
relationship with 
God (3,2,3)

Down

2 The manifestation to 
the world of the 
newborn Christ as 
Messiah, Son of 
God, and Savior of 
the world (8)

3 The Gospels of 
Matthew, Mark, and 
Luke are called the 
_____ Gospels 
because of their 
similar flow and 
content (8)

4 The devil offered 
Jesus the _____ of 
the world if he 
would worship him 
(8)

5 Greek word for 
anointed one (6)

7 He professed, You 
are the Messiah, the 
Son of the living 
God (5)

9 In the Old 
Testament, this term 
is often substituted 
for YHWH (4)

11 The earth-shaking 
truth that the very 
Word of God 

became human in the 
Divine Person of 
Jesus Christ (11)

12 Hebrew word for 
anointed one (7)

14 At his Baptism, the 
_____ were 
opened the _____ 
that Adam s sin had 
closed (same word in 
both blanks) (7)

15 Represents the Holy 
Spirit at Jesus
Baptism (4)


